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For Immediate Release: February 14, 2022 

Missing Infant  
  

Bloomington, IL - The Bloomington Police Department is seeking help from the public in locating a missing 7 
month old juvenile. Missing is Zaraz V. Walker of Bloomington, Illinois. 
 
Walker was reported missing on 2/13/2022 at approximately 11:20 p.m. Walker is missing under unknown 
circumstances.  Walker is a black female infant, with black hair and brown eyes.  
 
Anyone with information about the location of Walker is asked to contact the Bloomington Police 
Department's Sgt. Detective Jared Bierbaum at (309) 434-2807 or jbierbaum@cityblm.org. 
 

### 
 

If you wish to submit a tip and remain anonymous, please contact the Crime & Intelligence Analysis Unit (CIAU) 
at (309)-434-2963 or email CIAU@cityblm.org. The CIAU office is staffed from 8am-4:30pm, weekdays. If no 
one is available to answer your call, please leave the information on the voicemail or send it by e-mail. 

 
 

 

Zaraz V. Walker 


